

**From:** [Marc Casas](#)  
**To:** [permits@mvlwb.com](mailto:permits@mvlwb.com)  
**Subject:** FW: MV2005C0005 and MV2012J0017 - Coates Lake Campsite  
**Date:** Wednesday, July 04, 2012 10:59:28 AM  
**Attachments:** [image001.png](#)  
[LT\\_MVLWB\\_COL\\_Coates Lake Campsite 2012.07.04.pdf](#)

---

Please post under both LUP numbers (MV2005C0005 and MV2012J0017)

Thanks

Marc

---

**From:** Elena Spivak [<mailto:espivak@coppernorthmining.com>]  
**Sent:** July-04-12 10:51 AM  
**To:** [mcasas@mvlwb.com](mailto:mcasas@mvlwb.com)  
**Cc:** [zabey@mvlwb.com](mailto:zabey@mvlwb.com); Sally Eyre; Doug Ramsey; Julien Francois; 'Elaine Briere - MVLWB'  
**Subject:** MV2005C0005 and MV2012J0017 - Coates Lake Campsite

Good Morning Marc,

Further to our recent correspondence and telephone conversation, attached please find the letter from our President & CEO, Sally Eyre, with respect to the Coates Lake campsite while closing the old permit and awaiting the Board's decision on our new permit application.

I trust that you find the attached to be in order, but should you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards,



**Elena Spivak** Legal & Technical Assistant | T. 604.638.2510 | F: 604.669.2926 | Toll Free: 1.888.966.9995 |

[www.coppernorthmining.com](http://www.coppernorthmining.com) | TSX V: COL

July 4, 2012

**VIA EMAIL:** [mcasas@mvlwb.com](mailto:mcasas@mvlwb.com)

Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board  
7<sup>th</sup> Floor, 4910 5<sup>th</sup> Avenue  
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2P6

Attention: Marc Casas, Regulatory Officer

Dear Mr. Casas:

**Re: Redbed Resources Corp. (the “Company”)  
Coates Lake Campsite – Transition from MV2005C0005 to MV2012J0017**

---

I am writing on behalf of the Company to the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (the “Board”) with respect to the Coates Lake campsite in order to provide a transitional stage between closing of the LUP MV2005C0005 (the “Old Permit”) and pending the Board’s decision on a new LUP Application MV2012J0017 (the “Permit Application”).

The Company is making an immediate request to the Board for an authorization not to remove the items from the campsite listed in the Storage Authorization which is set to expire on July 12, 2012 under the Old Permit.

As you are aware, the Company is currently awaiting the Board’s decision on the Permit Application as a replacement for the Old Permit and, if approved, the campsite will be re-activated as stated in the Permit Application.

I appreciate if the Board would see the value in not removing the campsite whilst the new Permit Application is pending approval and as such, the Board would grant an authorization to keep the campsite until the Permit Application MV2012J0017 has been finalized.

Should you have any questions regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact me and I would be pleased to discuss them with you.

Yours Sincerely,

**COPPER NORTH MINING CORP.**



Dr. Sally L. Eyre  
President & CEO

CC: Mr. Zabey Nevitt  
Executive Director  
Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board  
via email: [zabey@mvlwb.com](mailto:zabey@mvlwb.com)

Mr. Doug Ramsey  
VP, Sustainability & Environmental Affairs  
Copper North Mining Corp.  
via email: [dramsey@coppernorthmining.com](mailto:dramsey@coppernorthmining.com)

Mr. Julien François  
VP Finance and CFO  
Copper North Mining Corp.  
via email: [jfrancois@coppernorthmining.com](mailto:jfrancois@coppernorthmining.com)

Ms. Elena Spivak  
Legal & Technical Assistant  
Copper North Mining Corp.  
via email: [espivak@coppernorthmining.com](mailto:espivak@coppernorthmining.com)